
water management in your area
The Cooks River Sustainability Initiative is part of Canterbury, Hurstville and Rockdale City

Council’s commitment to sustainable water management. Councils recently conducted

a community water survey in the Upper Wolli Creek project area (known as a subcatchment).

We received a great response to the survey and are now looking for further community

involvement in future water planning for the area.  This area includes Kingsgrove and parts of

Upper Wolli Creek

Subcatchment

You are invited to attend the Upper Wolli Creek

Subcatchment visioning sessions

Wednesday 25 March 10am-1pm OR Wednesday 1 April 6pm-9pm 

Kingsgrove RSL Club

4 Brocklehurst Lane

Kingsgrove

Catering will be provided.

Come along if you are interested in:

• Protecting Wolli Creek and the Cooks River (stormwater

   from this area drains to the Creek and River)

• Planning for a sustainable water future in your area

• Thinking about how water might be managed in your area  

 in 2050

 • Building a long term local community water plan

RSVP:

Please contact the Cooks River Sustainability Initiative on

9748 9646 to book a place.  For more information please visit 

www.ourriver.com.au

Parking is available at the venue. 

Public transport: Many bus routes travel along nearby Kingsgrove 

Road. Kingsgrove Train Station is about a 5 minute walk away. 

Transport and child care can be provided on request.

Contribute to the future of 

Bexley North and Beverly Hills.

a prize valued at $50
go in the draw for

All participants


